
 

NOTICE OF NON-AWARD 
Posted:  June 1, 2009 

 
 

RFP 6 – 2008/2009 
LRC Coffee Shop 

 
 

After receiving no proposals for the referenced RFP, PJC is officially declaring a non-award. 

 
Please be advised that pursuant to Section 120.57(3), Florida Statutes, and the College's 
Administrative Procedure for the selection of professional services, "Failure to file a protest 

within the time prescribed in Section 120.57(3), Florida Statutes, or failure to post the bond or 
other security required by law within the time allowed for filing a bond shall constitute a waiver 
of proceedings under Chapter 120, Florida Statutes." 

 
 

Thank you for your interest in Pensacola Junior College. 

Your participation is encouraged with regard to the College’s future endeavors. 
 
 

 
Pensacola Junior College 

Purchasing and Auxiliary Services Department 
Angie C. Jones, Director of Purchasing and Auxiliary Services 

1000 College Blvd., Bldg 7, Room 737 
Pensacola, Florida 32504-8998 

Phone:  (850) 484-1794 Facsimile:  (850) 484-1839 

 


